
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
 

NOTICE of PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE  
STATE OF NEVADA’S 2024 ANNUAL ACTION PLAN 

 
     In accordance with 24 CFR 91.105, the State of Nevada has made its draft U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD) 2024 Annual Action Plan available for public review and comment. The State has been allocated 
a total of $10,071,131 in funding from HUD for the Community Development Block Grant ($2,898,567), HOME 
Investment Partnerships ($3,000,000), Housing Trust Fund ($3,144,833), Emergency Solutions Grant ($487,812), 
and Housing Opportunities for Persons With AIDS ($539,919) programs. The Action Plan summarizes actions and 
activities to be undertaken to address the priority needs and goals identified within the State’s Consolidated Plan. 
 

Copies of the plan are available for public review and comment beginning May 15, 2024 in the Governor’s Office 
of Economic Development (GOED), the Nevada Housing Division, all City and County Administration offices (except 
Reno, Sparks, and city and county offices within Clark County), and at www.goed.nv.gov. To be incorporated into 
the State's plan to HUD, all comments must be submitted to the Nevada Governor’s Office of Economic 
Development, Attention Jessica Sanders, 808 West Nye Lane, Carson City, NV 89703, or e-mailed to 
jsanders@goed.nv.gov, no later than June 14, 2024.  
 

Public comments will also be accepted at the public hearings at the following times and locations:   
 

MAY 30, 2024, 12:00 PM 
Governor’s Office of Economic Development 

808 W Nye Lane 
Carson City, NV 89703 

(775) 433-9464 
 

JUNE 6th, 2024, 12:00 PM 
Nye County 

2100 E. Walt Williams Drive 
Pahrump, NV 89048 

(775) 433-9464 
 

JUNE 13, 2024, 12:00 PM  
Elko County 

540 Court St Suite 102.  
Elko, NV 89801 
(775) 433-9464 

 
Information on the public hearing and other opportunities to provide input on planned development will be posted on the Nevada 
Governor’s Office of Economic Development website: www.goed.nv.gov.   
 
Comments by interested citizen and organizations can be made via mail to Governor’s Office of Economic Development, 808 West 
Nye Lane, Carson City, NV 89703 or via email to jsanders@goed.nv.gov.  
 
The location of the public hearing is accessible to people with disabilities. Accommodations for disabled or non-English speaking 
residents will b made available upon reasonable advance request. If written notice is given at least seven days before hearing date, 
the state will provide appropriate materials, equipment, and interpreting services to facilitate the participation of non-English 
speaking persons and persons with visual and/or hearing impairments. Accommodations for disabled or non-English speaking 
residents will be made available upon reasonable advance request.  
 
Anyone requiring special accommodations should contact the Section 504 Coordinator, at (775) 687-9919. People with impaired 
speech or hearing using TDD devices may reach us at (775) 687-9900 or through the Nevada Relay Service at (800) 326-6868. 
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